
From: Taylor Amarel
To: Siford, Mark P.
Cc: Taylor.scott.amarel.legal
Subject: Re: Request No. 17-00087-FOPA (Bsylum)
Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 8:51:41 PM

Received, thank you. Please place the request in the complex track.

-Taylor Amarel
Sent from mobile, please forgive the brevity.
WhatsApp: +852 5703 7570

On Dec 7, 2017 3:56 AM, "Siford, Mark P." <SifordM@sec.gov> wrote:

Mr. Amarel,

 

Attached is an interim response to this FOIA request.  Please contact me if you have any questions.

 

Yours,

 

Mark Siford
Counsel to the Director

Office of Support Operations
U.S. Securities & Exchange Commission
(202) 551-7201
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UNITED STATES 
SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

STATION PLACE 
100 F STREET, NE 

WASHINGTON, DC  20549-2465 
 
Office of FOIA Services 

        
December 6, 2017 

 
 
Mr. Taylor Amarel  
10420 Jitney Lane  
Grass Valley, CA 95945 
  
 RE:  Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552 
      Request No. 17-00087-FOPA 
 
Dear Mr. Amarel: 
  

This letter responds to your September 11, 2017 request: 
 

I am requesting three files that I have submitted in previous 
TCR tips (and potentially emails) to the SEC. The files are 
numbered in order and all contain the word base “Bsylum.”  I 
respectfully request that you take prompt action to search 
through my TCR tips for all tips containing attachments that 
contain the text “Bsylum” and disclose those attachments to 
me.  
 
After consulting with other SEC staff, I have determined 

that because of the time necessary for processing your request, 
it is being placed in our complex track.  Under 5 U.S.C. § 
552(b)(6)(D)(i) agencies may provide for multi-track processing 
of requests for records based on the amount of work or time (or 
both) involved in processing requests.  The SEC’s regulation 
implementing multi-track processing is located at 17 CFR § 
200.80(d)(5). 
 
 At present we anticipate that it may take thirty-six months 
or more before we can begin to process a request placed in our 
complex track.  If you are interested in having your request 
placed in our complex track, or if you would like to modify your 
request such that it can be processed in our simple track, 
please contact me by December 18, 2017 and advise me 
accordingly.  If I don’t hear from you by that date, I will 
close your request without further notice to you.   
       



Mr. Taylor Amarel                                   17-00087-FOPA 
December 6, 2017 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me by email at 
sifordm@sec.gov or by telephone at (202) 551-7201.  If you 
cannot reach me please contact Mr. John J. Livornese, the SEC’s 
FOIA Officer, by calling (202) 551-7900 or by sending an e-mail 
to foiapa@sec.gov.  You may also seek assistance from an SEC 
FOIA Public Liaison, whose contact information can be located at 
https://www.sec.gov/oso/contact/foia-contact.html.    
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
  
Mark P. Siford 
Counsel to the Director/Chief FOIA Officer 

           Office of Support Operations  
 
 
 
 


